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Sabetha City Employees Receive Pay Raise 
(KNZA)--Sabetha city employees have been granted a pay raise for 2015.
Following an executive session on Monday evening, the Sabetha Herald reports the City
Commission approved a three percent raise for all employees.
A few merit raises were also approved.
The Commission also approved Christmas holiday plans for city employees.  All non-essential
employees will get off work at 3 p.m on Wednesday, December 24th.  Employees will be paid for all
day Thursday, December 25th and Friday, December 26th.
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